
 

Dorval 

Renovation of the drinking water treatment plant  
Work begins the week of March 1,​ ​2021 
 
Renovations to the drinking water treatment plant located on Avenue des Lilas will             
begin during the first week of March. Work will take place mainly inside the plant and                
will continue until the spring of 2023. 

From the end of April to June, the installation of underground electrical conduits will              
require the excavation of a trench on the plant’s property and in the parking lot of the                 
J.J. Cardinal Funeral Home. Hydro-Québec will then come and connect the conduits to             
the electrical distribution network on Chemin du Bord-du-Lac. 

The building of a small structure to protect the plant’s water intake is also scheduled               
for August 2021, on the waterfront property (see map on back). Residents will receive              
further updates to inform them of the dates and duration of this portion of the work. 

 

Nature of the work 
The work aims to maintain equipment and partially renovate the plant. The goal is to               
ensure the reliability of the drinking water for Dorval residents and the            
Montréal-Trudeau International Airport. 

  
Work schedule 
Monday to Friday, from 7 a.m. to 5 p.m. 

  
Drinking water supply 

●​     ​No interruption of the drinking water supply is planned.  
●​     ​This work will have no impact on the quality of drinking water.  

  
Impacts of the work 

●​     ​Parking  
■ During the installation of electrical cables outside the plant, the 

parking lot near the funeral home will not be accessible.  
■ Only construction or delivery trucks will have access to the plant’s 

property. Site personnel vehicles must be parked on nearby streets. 
  

●​     ​Noise and dust   
■ Noise and dust may be generated by the presence of trucks and work 

outside the plant.  

  
The city is aware of the inconvenience that these projects may cause, and we thank 
you for your cooperation. 

 

 ​► Map on back 
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Information 
 

 
 
How does the Dorval drinking water treatment plant operate? 

The Dorval drinking water treatment plant has a production capacity of 68,000 m3/day, which is more than 18 
Olympic-sized swimming pools. It treats the water drawn from Lac Saint-Louis to make it safe to drink. 

After various treatments, the water is stored in the plant reservoirs and is then pumped into the water mains so it 
can flow to users under pressure. While the water is treated at the plant and throughout its journey through the 
distribution network to the user, it undergoes a series of very strict analyses and controls to guarantee its quality. 

 
 
W​ORK​ Z​ONES 

 
 

Dorval Plant ─ Notice 02  ─ JF ​                                                                                           ​         February 2021 
  

  

📞 514-872-3777, Monday to Friday, 8:30 a.m. to 8:30 p.m., Saturday and Sunday, 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. 
To report a situation requiring quick, priority assistance outside of these hours, please call 311. 

 

📧 
 

💻 

 
info-travaux@ville.montreal.qc.ca 
  
ville.montreal.qc.ca/chantiers (in French) 
 


